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The Board of Trustees met for their regularly scheduled meeting on September 17, 2009, in the Coastline 
Regional Occupational Program boardroom. 
 
Kathe Hayden, Floral Design instructor, spoke to the board about the success of her students and awards 
recently won at the Orange County Fair.  Coastline ROP Floral Design students won the following awards: 
19 first place, 14 second place, and 15 third place.  There were six division winners, and one student won 
Best of Show.  In her classes students learn floral arrangement design, plant and flower identification, sales 
and marketing, merchandising, and general business techniques.  They also have an opportunity to gain 
additional experience through internships at local floral shops as well as the opportunity to visit the L.A. 
Floral Mart and attend special design shows at A-Z Floral in Santa Ana. 
 
The Board approved the following items: 
 
Consent Calendar: 
 Minutes of the regular meeting of August 27, 2009 
 Ratification of Purchase Order Report ending August 31, 2009 
 Ratification of Check Report ending August 31, 2009 
 Certificated Personnel Register #3-09-10  
 Classified Personnel Register #4-09-10 
 Coastline ROP Staff Roster for 2009-10 
 Vendor Contracts for 2009-10 
 Equipment Deletion Report 
 Travel/Conference Report 
 Field trip request and authorization form for Professional Dance students from Huntington Beach High 

School to attend the Laguna Dance Festival from October 2 - 4, 2009 
 Membership for Amy Castro and Patrick Ochoa in the National Association of EMS Educators for 2009-10 

in the amount of $140 
 
Additional items approved: 
 
   Coastline ROP 2009-10 Priorities 
   Specific Interagency Agreement for Support Services with Tustin Unified School District 
   October 15 board meeting was rescheduled to October 22 at 8 a.m. 
   November 12 board meeting was canceled 
   
   

The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for Thursday, October 22, 2009, at 8:00 
a.m. in the boardroom of Coastline ROP, 1001 Presidio Square, Costa Mesa.  If you have any 
questions regarding the above information, please call (714) 979-1955. 


